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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Emergency Vehicle Access in Ladysmith Road 
 

Enfield Council plans to remove the gate in Ladysmith Road and install a 
camera to enforce against misuse by drivers. This will help improve ambulance 
and fire engine response times in emergency events but retain the ban on other 
motor vehicles passing the closure point. 

 

Comments may be sent to traffic@enfield.gov.uk or to the Civic Centre marked 
‘Traffic Team’, by 22 July 2020. Please call 020 8132 0988 to ask questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Jonathan Goodson 
Traffic & Transportation 

IMPORTANT – Enfield residents should register for an online Enfield Connected account. Enfield Connected puts many 
Council services in one place, speeds up your payments and saves you time – to set up your account today go to 

www.enfield.gov.uk/connected 

To Residents: 
homes near Ladysmith 
Road access gate 

Please reply to : Jonathan Goodson 

Tel  : 020 8132 0988 
 
 
 

Date  : 1 July 2020 
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